
 Solemnity of St. Peter & Paul 

Together With Mary We Live the Eucharist
“Eucharistic Heart of Jesus, may your kingdom come through the Immaculate Heart of Mary.”

“Eucharistic Heart of Jesus, burning with love for us, set our hearts on fire with love for you.”

Saturday June 28th   

4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of Tini  

Forgues by Tini’s family

Sunday June 29th  Solemnity of Sts. Peter & Paul

9:00 am For the intentions of Mrs G., Mme

Laroche and his teachers by Joseph

James

10:45 am Special intentions of the

Parishioners by the Pastor

Tuesday July 1st  

9 am In celebration of Pat & Gerry

Redsell’s 50th Anniversary by Colette

& Marcel Vaillancourt

For our Fathers, Grandfathers & 

Godfathers by the James family 

Wednesday July 2nd 

9:00 am STA HS masses are finished for the 

Summer and are moved to the Parish

starting July 16th .

Thursday July 3rd 

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Maria

Melo by the James family 

Friday July 4th  

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Mary

Urlocker by the Urlocker/Lalonde 

Family

Saturday July 5th 

9:00 am For the intentions of the

Immaculate Heart of Mary 

4:30 pm For the intentions of Mrs. Exner,

Mme Spada and all her teachers by

Theresa James 

Sunday July 6th 

9:00 am For special intentions of the Jarzab

family by Mary Jarzab

10:45 am For the intentions of the

Parishioners by the Pastor

THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S

Sat., June 28th  - Pilgrimage to St. Joseph’s Oratory

Sun., June 29th   - CWL Strawberry Tea Social after both

masses in the Hall.

Tues., July 1st  - Mass at 9 am

My brothers and sisters in Christ,

As we wrap up this pastoral year dedicated to the

Eucharist, and begin a year in commemoration of St.

Paul (as the universal Church celebrates the 2nd millenia

of his birth), let us keep in mind both Paul and the

Eucharist.  I invite everyone to re-discover Paul by re-

reading his letters this coming year.

For the people of 4:30 Mass, since I will miss you

(being away on our little parish pilgrimage to St.

Joseph’s), I share with you one point of my Sunday

homily – Paul’s teaching on the inseparability of mutual

love and a worthy celebration of the Lord’s Supper (1

Cor 11:17-34), on the link between love of God and love

of neighbour, “sursum corda” (we lift up our hearts to

the Lord) and “pax vobis” (peace be with you – the sign

of peace given to our neighbour).

I firmly believe that the more we adore Christ in

the Eucharist, the more our hearts will open to our

brother or sister next to us in the pew.  And the more we

come to Mass with our walls and defenses down, with our

hands extended in friendship, ready to meet Jesus in

others, the more we will recognize him in the host and

rejoice in his love.  God bless you all!

Fr. Tim

gWATCH THE EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS on line at

www.ecdq.tv.  All the catechesis and inspiring

testimonials (such as Jean Vanier’s) are archived and

available for viewing in English or French.  Check it out!

g WEDNESDAY MASSES: Beginning  July 16th , Fr. Tim will

be celebrating the 9 am Wednesday Mass at the Church

throughout the summer. The 9 am Wednesday Mass will

resume at the St. Thomas Aquinas High School Chapel in

September.

KOC ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

August 17th, 2008
Hammond Golf Course
$85.00 Golf & Dinner
$25.00 Dinner Only

Tee off 11:30 am. First come first served
Contact: Bert Hendriks 443-3928

Bob Maidment 835-3402



June 29, 2008

Ken Gaydamack, Justin McKenna, Teresa

Morris, Jack Tyo, Marc Buretto-Duval and

Brenda Henke. (If you would like a name

added to this list please call the office.)

COFFEE SUNDAY: Thank you to our regular

volunteers.  If you wish to volunteer to keep

coffee Sunday going during the summer

please call the office 445-3054.

  

YOUR OFFERINGS

June 14/15th - $2668.12
Thank you for your generosity & support.

gRCIA stands for the "Rite of Christian Initiation of

Adults" and all of us are responsible for adults who are

thinking about becoming Catholic. There may be some

people among us who have never been fully initiated into

our faith. Perhaps you know someone who wants to receive

the Sacraments of Baptism, Holy Eucharist and

Confirmation. Please talk to them and then call the office

at 445-3054 for information and enrollment. Sessions begin

this fall.

gCHILDREN’S LITURGY: Thank you to the volunteers who

helped teach our children God’s word. Children’s liturgy

will resume in September.  

gggg CHANGE OF ADDRESS OR TELEPHONE NUMBER? Please

advise the Parish Office (445-3054) so we can update our

records. Thank you.

ggggTHANK YOU to all who helped supported the BBQ

Fundraiser which helped defray the cost of the repairs on

the foundation. The total money raised was $1542.14.

gggg OFFICE HOURS: Summer office hours for the months of

July & August are Thursday & Friday from 9 am. - 2 pm.

Regular office hours will resume on Tues., Sept. 2nd  (9

am. - 3 pm.)

Phone messages will be monitored on a daily basis.

gggg ALMS FOR THE POOR BOX: Donations for our Alms for

the Poor Box for the months of July, September and

August will be donated to adopting a child in Honduras.

THANK YOU!

gggg HAVE YOU LOST EYEGLASSES, COATS, BOOKS, ETC? An

assortment of lost items are available in the Lost & Found

Box at the back of the Church and on hooks in the

basement. Please check to locate any lost items. Items

not claimed will be given to the poor at the end of the

month. 

ggggTHE PASTORAL CARE TEAM is available for home,

hospital or telephone visits to sick or shut-in

parishioners. Kindly call Winnie Kerfoot (445-3535) to

have someone call or visit.

gPILGRIMAGE STATUE OF OUR LADY OF THE

MIRACULOUS MEDAL is at the home of Richard & Mary

Ellen James this week. To reserve a week to have Her

visit with you and your family, sign up on the sheet in

Foyer.

gREMINDER-RUSSELL GOOD NEIGHBOURS FOOD BANK:

Planning for your holidays? Don’t forget the Food

Cupboard, which is always in need during the summer

months. Please place your non-perishable items in the

bushel baskets in the Foyer.

gggg ATTENTION ALTAR SERVERS: As there is no server

schedule, please try to volunteer over the summer if

you see that there are no servers at Mass.  Father needs

your help.  Thank you so much for all your efforts this

year. Have a safe and happy summer.

gggg WOULD YOU LIKE TO HAVE A STONE ETCHED ON

BEHALF OF A LOVED ONE(S)? Outside at Our Lady’s

statue several parishioners have already had a granite

stone etched in memory of a loved one(s). If you have a

loved one you would like to honour in this way simply

call the office at 445-3054. Each stone is $250.00.

The advertisers on the back pay for this bulletin.

Let them know you saw it here

STRAWBERRY TEA

Please join the Catholic
Women’s League as they host the

Annual Strawberry Tea 
on June 29th after both 9 & 10:45

am masses
The cost of $ 5.00 adults

$2.50 children 12 & under


